
Reception and KS1 School 
Sports Day 

Wednesday 28 June 2023



Good afternoon and welcome to Reception and Key 
Stage 1 Sports Day 2023!

This afternoon, all children will have the opportunity to 
take part in track races and field events. We hope that 

you all enjoy the event. There will be refreshments 
available throughout the afternoon next to the Pavilion, 

please help yourself. 

Every child is competing for their House: the points will 
be collected together and there will be an overall 

winning house and they will achieve points towards the 
House Cup.

At the end of sports day, please allow the class teachers 
to take your children back to the classroom so that they 
can be registered. You can then collect them as normal 

at the end of the school day. 

We hope for a sunny and enjoyable afternoon with 
everyone having fun and taking part for their House.

Let the Games begin!

The Hill House School PE Department



The order of events are as follows, please feel free to 
move to the chairs near the field events to watch. 
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Year 2 Track Races



Please can all parents spectate from the chairs.

Pupils have been asked not to leave the sitting areas 
unless instructed to by teachers when their events are 

taking place. 

Refreshments are situated at the pavilion, and visitors 
toilets are to the left of the building. 

Polite Notice
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